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òOur job includes making a profound difference in the lives of our students!ó 

ñWorking Together for Every Student, Every Dayò 

 
  

Alumnus Returns to Give Back 

Our Horticulture/Landscape class had a guest 
speaker about the Landscape Architecture 
field this month.  Christian Wilson, a 2011 
Morgan and PCCTC graduate (CAD class 
2009-11), is currently finishing his 5th year in 
the Landscape Architecture program at Ball 
State.  He is graduating this May with a BLA 
Degree (Bachelors of Landscape Architecture) 
and begins work in June as a Landscape 
Designer for a Naperville, IL firm.  Christian 
gave a presentation about his educational 
background, shared projects he has worked 
on and designed, and he answered questions 
about the Landscape Architecture field.   

 

 

Below are pictures from a visit by Congressperson Peter Visclosky 
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Students Visit Indiana University Northwest 

on Health Careers Day 
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Hobart 7
th

 Graders  

Visit the Career and Tech Center 

 

 

Students get to experience a lot of different 

occupations during their visit to the Career 

Center. 
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Pictured are some of the terrific mentors, who conduct tours of our Center. 

 

Health Career Students Visit Ivy Tech Dissection Lab 
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